Fox Hills Elementary SCC Meeting February 10, 2022 9:09 online through google meet

In attendance: Kylie Jones, Amy Shelton, Natalie Murphy, Teri Daynes, Becky West, Diana Payne, Victoria Forster. Jaimie Taylor was excused

Community Members: Brenda Shamo

Minutes from January were read and approved

Teri said the budget is on track right now. The teacher cost more than expected. The budget is a constant balancing game. ESSER funds have to be spent or turned back in, where Land Trust funds can roll 10% over to the next school year.

Teri should know FTE numbers at the beginning of March.

Proposed Plan for next year: Our expected budget is \$77,090.00 Keep Para's \$3000.00 For Field Trips \$1000.00 For Library Books

Voted on Proposed plan and Approved

Diana has not seen a reporting system to record which teachers have done digital citizenship nearpods. She is waiting to hear back from the STS about it.

The final reports for last year are due February 18th. Teri will get them finished up and contact Kylie if she has any questions.

Teri heard back from Steve Hogan that paving the dirt field next to the visitor parking is not in the budget. Teri asked him to put it on a wish list if funding ever becomes available.

Next Month's meeting will be on March 10th at 9:00 AM. We will meet online again most likely through Zoom so that we can share documents during the meeting.

Diana Payne and Victoria Forster will be on a field trip during next months meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 9:29 AM